


With the help of the Christian Legal Centre, I obtained legal advice about my concerns and the 

threatened disciplinary action against me. For sharing my concerns with my lawyers, including 
information about the child concerned, I was sacked for gross misconduct. 

 
The school referred me to the Teaching Regulation Authority (TRA) for an alleged confidentiality 
breach. The TRA is now carrying out an investigation into my actions which could result in a lifelong 

ban from the profession. The school has also referred me to the Information Commissioner and 
suggested that a criminal offence has been committed under the Data Protection Act. I have also 

been reported to the Disclosure and Barring Service (DBS) in another attempt to bar me from 
teaching. 

 
I am forced to take legal action against the school and am now bringing a claim in the Employment 

Tribunal against the school for victimising me for my whistleblowing actions, and for unfair dismissal 

and religious discrimination. The claim will be heard in August 2024. In the meantime, as indicated, I 
have found employment in a sandwich bar. 
 
I know that the government is bringing out guidance for schools on transgenderism. I think it would 

be very important for you to meet with me ahead of that guidance being published so that you can 

hear first-hand how safeguarding concerns about the gender transition of young children are being 
dismissed and treated with contempt by schools. I very much hope that you can assure me that any 
teacher who raises similar concerns will have the protection of the law in future and that the 

guidance which you will be publishing will make this very clear. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

CC Darren Henry 

 
 




